
Wednesday, January 6, 2010 at 7pm  
 

Twelfth Night Party 
 

We wish all of you a very Happy New Year! And we hope that 2010 will be a wonderful time for you 
and yours. 
 
We are starting off our 2010 programs at the Center for New Knowledge with a "Twelfth Night" 
party on Wednesday January 6 at 7 pm at the Center.  
 
Join us to celebrate the end of the holiday season and the start of the new year. We will have 
appetizers, light refreshments, music and a chance to share with you news about the exciting events 
being planned for 2010 at our Center.  
 
We will soon announce our programs for Wednesday nights in January and February here on this 
page. We hope you can join us at the Center for these intriguing evenings.  
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